## The Blythewood Association Baltimore, Maryland 21210

April 9, 2021

Mary Page Michel Chair Roland Park Community Foundation P.O. Box 16214 Baltimore, MD 21210

Dear Mary Page:

On behalf of The Blythewood Association, I am writing to express our community's support for the Roland Park Community Foundation's (RPCF) plan to acquire the Baltimore Country Club (BCC) property that is currently for sale. Our understanding is that the RPCF will raise the funds necessary for the acquisition, convert the property into a park similar in nature, and comparably amenitized, to the plans that have been presented during your fundraising effort, allow the park to be used by the public, and maintain the park in the same manner as the existing open spaces in Roland Park moving forward.

We are confident that your ambitious undertaking would create a unique asset for Roland Park, an excellent solution for BCC, and recreation opportunities for the surrounding communities in North Baltimore and hopefully the City as a whole.

With best wishes for a successful fundraising campaign, acquisition, and creation of Hillside Park, The Blythewood Association endorses your efforts.

Sincerely,

Arsh Mirmiran

President, on behalf of The Blythewood Association